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Help Elect Your Neighborhood Leaders This Month 

2 4City Council Corner: 
Rebecca Stavenjord

Sediment Sampling 
in Kellogg Creek 5 Neighborhood News, 

Events & Updates

The city’s seven Neighborhood District Associations (NDAs) hold annual elections for leadership positions during their 
May meetings. If you live, own property or a business, or represent a non-profit in one of them, you are a member and can 
participate in the voting process. Anyone interested in running for a leadership position should attend their neighborhood’s 
May meeting. Positions that are seeking candidates and will be voted on include chair, vice chair, secretary, treasurer and 
land use committee members. NDAs will also elect a representative for the city’s Public Safety Advisory Committee. If one 
of these positions isn’t of interest, there are still a variety of ways to get involved. Community members with a passion for 
specific topics, such as events, communication, parks, art, transportation, etc., may also attend to let the current leaders know 
to find other ways to get involved! For more information about Milwaukie’s NDAs, meeting schedules, or which NDA 
you live in, visit the “Neighborhoods” tab at www.milwaukieoregon.gov. For questions, contact Jason Wachs, community 
engagement coordinator, at wachsj@milwaukieoregon.gov or 503.786.7568.

The city is currently developing a service line inventory in accordance with the EPA's lead and copper rule. This inventory 
is a federal requirement aimed at improving the safety and reliability of water infrastructure, and part of the city’s 
commitment to ensure the highest standards in water quality. Over the coming weeks, Milwaukie residents will receive 
a postcard with a QR code that links to an online survey to compile accurate information about water service lines. The 
city appreciates everyone’s help as it works to complete this federally-mandated rule. The community’s assistance 
ensures the success of this initiative and contributes to the overall well-being in Milwaukie. To encourage participation, 
the city will randomly select 25 survey participants to win a $100 Amazon gift card between June and August. For 
questions or concerns, contact the Public Works Department at publicworks@milwaukieoregon.gov or 503.786.7600.  

Take the Water Line Survey, Chance to Win $100 Gift Card
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Welcoming Youth Voices to Shape Milwaukie's Future

City Councilor 
Rebecca Stavenjord

As we welcome spring in Milwaukie, we are thrilled to announce the addition of five dynamic 
young individuals to our local boards and commissions. This significant step not only enriches our 
decision-making processes but also highlights our belief in the profound impact of engaging youth 
in civic affairs.

Young people bring a fresh perspective that is essential for innovation, creative problem solving, and 
a path to a more vibrant future in Milwaukie. Their insights are particularly valuable as they are the 
ones who will inherit the outcomes of our decisions today. When we include youth in our planning 
and decision-making, we ensure that our city evolves in ways that are relevant and responsive to the 
needs of future generations.

I have personally reached out to welcome these talented youth to their new roles, and I am inspired 
by their enthusiasm and readiness to contribute to our community’s development. As they join our 

Arts Committee, Library Board, and the Parks and Recreation Board, their diverse backgrounds and unique viewpoints 
promise to bring new ideas and energy to our discussions, helping us envision a broader scope of possibilities.

Youth involvement in local governance is not just about giving them a seat at the table; it’s about changing the table 
and that benefits us all. It is about listening to their voices and experience, and allowing them to lead initiatives that are 
important to them and their peers. This inclusion is an important step in building more complete communities.

Our new young board members see our city from a unique vantage point. They experience daily a different set of challenges 
and opportunities that our community presents, and they are tuned into the pulse of advancements and cultural shifts 
that are shaping the modern world. Youth bring an inherent understanding of the social and environmental concerns that 
influence public health, such as mental health awareness, recreational spaces, and sustainable urban development. Their 
insights are crucial as we develop policies that seek not just to solve problems but to prevent them. Their participation 
ensures that our strategies for growth and development are robust and inclusive, considering long-term sustainability and 
the well-being of all residents.

I am excited to work with these young leaders as ambassadors of change, bridging gaps between generations and bringing 
to light issues that may not have been previously considered. Their active participation is a testament to our city’s dedication 
to being a place that not only listens to its younger residents but also values their input as critical to our collective success.

As we continue to plan for growth, we must do so with a vision that includes everyone. The fresh perspectives of our youth 
are guiding us toward creating a community that not only meets current needs but also anticipates future challenges and 
opportunities. Their voices encourage us to think differently, act compassionately, and plan meticulously to ensure a thriving, 
vibrant community for decades to come. Please join me in supporting and encouraging these young members as they embark 
on this important journey of civic engagement. Together, with their insights and leadership, we are not just planning for 
a city of the future; we are actively building a resilient, inclusive, and healthy community for generations to come.

If you are (or know) a young person in Milwaukie and would like to get more involved in your community, please contact 
ocr@milwaukieoregon.gov or 503.786.7502 to let us know! 

Special Election for City Council on May 21
The May 21 special election will feature city council position #3 to fill the role through the end 
of the current term, which ends Dec. 31, 2024. All registered voters in Milwaukie will receive a 
ballot for the May election from the Clackamas County Elections Office. There are three ballot 
boxes in Milwaukie—city hall (10501 SE Main St.), the public safety building (3200 SE Harrison 
St.), and at Clackamas Community College (7738 SE Harmony Rd.). Ballot boxes will be open to 
accept ballots as soon as they are mailed out. 

For election questions, contact the Clackamas County Elections Office at www.clackamas.us/
elections or 503.655.8510. 
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Did you know every 30 seconds 
a bicycle is stolen in North 
America? No, that ’s not a 
typo. While Milwaukie’s theft 
rate for bicycles is very low 
compared to the rest of the 
region, it still makes sense to 

take additional preventive measures to deter theft and provide 
the best chance for bicycles to be returned, if stolen or missing.
The Milwaukie Police Department has partnered with Project 
529 for bicycle registration resources for the community. 
The registration process is simple and best completed from 
a smartphone application from Project 529. Registration 
benefits include: centralized information storage of bicycle 
details, easy reporting of bicycle theft, and nationwide access 
for law enforcement and the community to stolen bicycle 
reports. Once a bicycle is registered, only participating law 
enforcement agencies can view a bicycle’s registration details. 
If the bicycle becomes missing or stolen and the user activates 
a stolen bike report on the app, the basic information and 
photos are visible for the community to view creating a large 
audience on the street looking for the bike! To register a 
bicycle for free, begin by visiting www.milwaukieoregon.
gov/police/bicycle-registration-project-529.

MPD Offers Free Bicycle 
Registration

Clackamas Water Environment Services (WES) is hosting 
a 50th anniversary celebration for the Kellogg Creek Water 
Resource Recovery Facility (11525 SE McLoughlin Blvd.) 
on Wednesday, May 8 from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. Community 
members are invited to join the celebration and enjoy a light 
lunch, dessert and a chance to learn about the significance 
of clean water.  

Launched in 1974, the Kellogg Creek Water Resource 
Recovery Facility serves WES customers in Happy Valley, 
Milwaukie and unincorporated areas of Clackamas County. 
Every day, the facility cleans nearly 7 million gallons of 
wastewater before releasing it into the Willamette River. In 
recognition of its excellence in plant operations and permit 
compliance, the facility received the Peak Performance Silver 
Standard Award from the National Association of Clean 
Water Agencies in 2020. For more information, visit www.
clackamas.us/event/2024-05-08/the-kellogg-creek-water-
resource-recovery-facility-celebrates-50-years-of-service.

Historic Milwaukie Eateries
In the early 1930s, 
people would 
have stopped in 
at Carlson’s Lunch 
Room for a midday 
bite. Decades later, 
community members 
opted to go to Whiz 

Burger for “The Frenchie” or stopped into Mac’s 
Pit for some barbeque. Some restaurants, such as 
Mike’s Drive-In, have lured people towards other 
parts of Milwaukie, but Main Street has provided a 
variety of meal options. Even as some businesses 
shuttered, many were replaced with new restaurants. 
The restaurant where Libbie’s currently resides dates 
to the 1940s when it was first opened as Speed’s, 
then became Pal’s Shanty, and then Libbie’s. Perry’s 
Pharmacy has been open for almost as long, and 
they continue to serve the same freshly-made 
sandwiches as they have in years past. 

To learn about these and other historic industries in 
Milwaukie, stop by the museum (3737 SE Adams St.) 
on Saturdays from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Kellogg Creek Water 
Recovery Facility Celebrates 
50 Years on May 8

On Saturday, May 18 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at American 
Legion Post 180 (2146 SE Monroe St.), the Milwaukie 
Police Department is hosting a pancake breakfast in support 
of the Corporal Diffie Veterans Fund, a non-profit fund of 
the American Legion Milwaukie Post 180. The event is more 
than just a breakfast, everyone who purchases a ticket to attend 
has a chance to win raffle prizes that include power tools, gift 
baskets, collectibles and more. Thanks to the Military Vehicle 
Collectors Club of Oregon, this year’s breakfast will also feature 
an M3 Stuart tank and a POW/MIA-themed Humvee. For 
more information, visit www.milwaukieoregon.gov/police/
corporal-diffie-veterans-fund-pancake-breakfast-2024.

The Corporal Diffie Veterans Fund was established in 
2019 and provides sponsoring police agency patrol officers 
immediate access to funds to help veterans or their dependents 
with emergency assistance during times of crisis or when 
experiencing a gap in services—providing food, clothing, 
temporary shelter assistance or other basic needs until veteran 
resources at the federal, state or county level can provide the 
long-term solutions needed. 

Pancake Breakfast 
Fundraiser on May 18
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This summer, sediment sample 
collection will begin in the 
impoundment area behind 
Kellogg Dam using large, on-
water equipment. Sediment 
has been accumulating behind 
the dam since it was built 
in the mid-1800s, and large 

equipment is required to collect samples in places where the 
accumulation is deep. These samples will provide data about 
the physical and chemical composition of sediment throughout 
the impoundment, which will directly inform planning and 
engineering aspects of restoring lower Kellogg Creek as part 
of the Kellogg Creek restoration project. 

The sampling equipment will be launched from Kronberg 
Park and McLoughlin Boulevard bridge near Milwaukie 
Bay Park. Expect to see field testing crews, boats, sampling 
equipment and cranes at both sites. The Oregon Department 
of Transportation is working to minimize any traffic impact 
during the day and two nights (between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m.) 
of two-lane closures on the OR 99E bridge are anticipated. 
During sampling, those who live or work near the area may 
hear periodic noise between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through 
Friday. For questions or concerns, contact Amy van Riessen 
with the North Clackamas Watersheds Council at amy@
ncwatersheds.org. For more information and future updates, 
visit www.milwaukieoregon.gov/kellogg.

Sediment Sampling in 
Kellogg Creek

The second phase  for  the 
Neighborhood Hubs project is 
nearly complete! The Planning 
Commission held a public hearing 
about the proposed amendments 
in March and voted unanimously 
to recommend adoption. The next 
step is the city council hearing on May 7, where they will 
consider adopting the final code package. The goal for these 
code amendments is to support and encourage hubs-type 
development and businesses in the identified hub areas. If city 
council votes to adopt, the code is effective on June 6. For more 
information about the hearing, visit www.milwaukieoregon.
gov/citycouncil/city-council-regular-session-371.

For information about the project and proposed code 
amendments, visit www.milwaukieoregon.gov/planning/
za-2024-001 or contact Vera Kolias, senior planner, at  
503.786.7653 or koliasv@milwaukieoregon.gov.    

Street Grinding and Paving
This summer, the city will grind and pave approximately 
three linear miles of Milwaukie streets currently in 
poor condition. The streets range from residential 
streets and cul-de-sacs, to popular routes used to get 
throughout the city, primarily in the Lake Road, Linwood, 
Hector Campbell and Ardenwald-Johnson Creek  
neighborhoods. Residents affected by this work will 
receive a mailer and doorhanger with more information 
about specific impacts. For more information about 
the grind and pave project, including specific streets 
and other updates, visit www.milwaukieoregon.gov/
engineering/grind-and-pave. For questions or concerns, 
contact the Engineering Department at engineering@
milwaukieoregon.gov or 503.786.7606.

Neighborhood Hubs Phase 2: 
Code Amendments

Kellogg Creek Bioblitz
On May 18 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., join the North Clackamas 
Watershed Council for the Kellogg Creek Bioblitz. At this 
event, volunteers will help document the plants, birds, 
insects and other wildlife that are currently in and around 
the soon-to-be-restored Kellogg Creek. The Kellogg 
Creek Bioblitz is an important part of ongoing efforts 
to monitor conditions in the natural areas surrounding 
the Kellogg Creek impoundment before the Kellogg 
Creek restoration project begins construction in 2026-
27. This event is an opportunity to get outside and enjoy 
beautiful natural areas near downtown Milwaukie. Even 
though the habitat in the Kellogg Creek impoundment 
is fairly degraded, it’s still being used by many birds and 
other wildlife, as well as plenty of plant life. The Kellogg 
Creek Bioblitz is open to everyone, and local experts 
will lead each group to help with identification and data 
submission. After the surveys, volunteers will share 
updates and enjoy a free lunch together. This event is 
supported by Bob's Red Mill. For more information, visit 
tinyurl.com/kelloggbioblitz.

The City of Milwaukie is now using a banking lockbox service 
for processing utility payments. Due to this change, all bill-pay 
utility payments should be sent to the address below. Please 
update the remittance address with your banking institution to 
send payments to the correct location. Please note, any checks 
sent to the incorrect address after June 30, 2024 will be returned. 
For questions, contact utility billing at 503.786.7525.

NEW REMITTANCE ADDRESS
City of Milwaukie
PO Box 34901
Seattle, WA 98124-1901

Utility Payment Changes
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Kid & Teen Activities in May 
at the Library
Joyful Parenting Playgroup
Tuesdays  •  10:30-11:30 AM
Weekly learning playgroup with parenting tips about 
the first five years. Bring kids and questions! For ages 
0-5 and their loving grownups. Hosted by Sophia Butler 
of Clackamas Parenting Together. More info at tinyurl.
com/joyunder-5.

Little Lab Science Class: Things That Go
Monday  •  May 6, 10:30 AM
Hands-on science fun. Make a balloon car while learning 
about wheels, axles and engines. Ages 2-5. Sponsored by 
the Friends of the Ledding Library.

Baby Sign & Play Time
Thursday  •  May 9, 10:30 AM
A baby sign language play and sing class with Christina 
Schabow. Ages 0-18 months. Sponsored by the Friends 
of the Ledding Library.  

LEGO Club
Saturday  •  May 11, 2-3:30 PM
Build with LEGO expert Molly, who will offer a creative 
challenge, along with tips and tricks. Ages 5 and older.

Stretch, Dance, Play!
Thursday  •  May 23, 10:30 AM
A fun-filled creative movement class with Growing Arts 
teacher Iris Nason. Ages 2-5. Sponsored by the Friends 
of the Ledding Library.  

Drop-In Cardmaking
Saturday  •  May 11, 10 AM - Noon
Supplies are provided to create beautiful cards for any 
occasion. All ages welcome—even grownups!

Teen Room Gaming Nights
Tuesdays  •  5:30-7:30 PM
Get your game on with Xbox X and PS5 consoles. Bonus 
game day on Sunday, May 19 at 2 p.m. Grades 6-12.

Teen Movie Matinee
Saturday, May 18  •  3 PM
Enjoy a screening of The Hunger Games: The Ballad of 
Songbirds & Snakes. Snacks provided by the library. 
Grades 6-12.

MORE INFOmilwaukieoregon.gov/library

ADULT PROGRAMS
Quarterly Book Sale
Saturday & Sunday  •  May 4 & 5, 10 AM - 4 PM
The Friends of the Ledding Library host a quarterly sale 
featuring books, CDs, DVDs, socks, puzzles and much 
more. Sunday is $10 per bag day. The weekly Sunday 
book sales begin on May 12.

May Poetry Reading: Eleanor Berry
Wednesday  •  May 8, 6 PM
The Milwaukie Poetry Series continues with poet Eleanor 
Berry in the Ledding Library. Berry has two full-length 
poetry collections—Green November and No Constant 
Hues—and lives in rural western Oregon.

Annual Plant Sale
Saturday & Sunday  •  May 11 & 12, 9 AM - 4 PM
Saturday  •  May 18, 10 AM - 1 PM
Shop a selection of perennials, native plants, vegetables, 
trees, shrubs and more at Milwaukie Floral & Garden, 3306 
SE Lake Rd. For more information, email leddingfriends.
plantsale@gmail.com or visit leddingfriends.org.

at the Ledding Library

Beginning in May, the library will open two hours earlier on 
Sundays (10 a.m.) in an effort to make it easier for community 
members to swing by after visiting the farmers market or 
attending other downtown events. To allow for the time 
change, the library will close two hours earlier on Monday 
(6 p.m.). Please note: The library is closed on Wednesday, 
May 1 for staff training.

NEW HOURS
Friday through Monday:  10 a.m. - 6 p.m.
Tuesday through Thursday:  10 a.m. - 8 p.m.

New Library Hours
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THE

HISTORIC MILWAUKIE

MON, MAY 13 • 6:30 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

SECRETARY: Debbie Liptan • debbieliptan@mac.com

NEXT MEETING

			   WED, MAY 8 • 6:30 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

CHAIR: Camden McKone • lewellingndachair@gmail.com

NEXT MEETING

THE

LEWELLING

Last month, the Lewelling NDA hosted its semi-annual 
neighborhood clean-up event. As always, it was lots of fun 
and continues to bring folks in the neighborhood together. 
This month, the NDA also penned and officially sent off two 
letters of support to other jurisdictions. First, a letter to the 
Safe Routes to School Advisory committee in support of 
the Safe Routes project application the group and city put 
together for Seth Lewelling Elementary School. This work 
has been ongoing for more than two years and continues to 
be a great source of pride for the NDA. 

The second letter was sent to the Clackamas County Board 
of Commissioners. The fate of the Wichita Center and its 
services are up in the air as the County Commissioners, acting 
as the board for the North Clackamas Parks & Recreation 
District, chose to end the North Clackamas School District’s 
lease on the property behind closed doors in December 2023. 
Due to public pressure, the county and school district are now 
at the negotiating table regarding the sale of the property to 
the North Clackamas School District. The hope is for this 
great concentration of resources to remain at this location. 
The letter encouraged full transparency for the negotiating 
process and a good deal for the school district.

THE

HECTOR CAMPBELL

WED, MAY 8 • 6 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

CHAIR: Corinn DeTorres • campellneighbors@gmail.com

NEXT MEETING

Due to increasing temperatures in August, the Hector 
Campbell NDA is risking the rain and moving the 
neighborhood picnic to June this year. Thanks to those who 
responded to the survey asking about date and day of the 
week preference. With that information, the neighborhood 
is scheduling the annual picnic for June 9. Those who live in 
Hector Campbell will receive a postcard about the event, but 
the picnic is not limited to just Hector Campbell neighbors! 
The picnic will feature a live band, food truck and games for 
kids. Everyone is welcome. 

Also, for those who haven’t heard, the Hector Campbell 
Elementary School site will now be home to Cascade 
Heights Charter School. They will move in this summer 
and start their fall 2024 school year in the lower portion of 
the campus. The upper park will remain open to the public 
and the community garden will stay as is, however, the lower 
portion of the campus will be unavailable during school hours. 

The next meeting is May 9 when elections for new officer 
positions will be held. Please consider coming to vote or 
volunteer for a position. Save the date for a new neighborhood 
event—the Linwood Neighborhood Garage Sale on June 1 
from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. Also, keep the Saturday of Labor Day 
weekend in mind for the Linwood Block Party. For questions 
or more information about this event, contact linwoodnda@
gmail.com.The Linwood NDA meets on the second Tuesday 
of each month at 7 p.m. at St. Paul’s Methodist Church. To 
enter the building, head to the backside parking lot and use 
the fellowship hall entrance.  

THE

LINWOOD

THU, MAY 9 • 7 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

CHAIR: Elizabeth Start • linwoodnda@gmail.com

NEXT MEETINGJOIN THE TEAM!

Check out job opportunities 
with the City of Milwaukie by 
scanning the QR code or visiting 
milwaukieoregon.gov/jobs.
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THE

ISLAND STATION

THE

LAKE ROAD

WED, MAY 8 • 6:30 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

CHAIR: Debby Patten• lakeroadndachair@gmail.com

NEXT MEETING

Officer elections are in May! It’s a great volunteer opportunity 
to help out the neighborhood! Last year’s officers are all 
willing to continue in their positions, but some fresh faces and 
ideas would be great for the NDA!  Most importantly, Lake 
Road has been without a secretary for two years and it’s an 
extra load for other officers to carry each month. Attending 
meetings is a chance to get to know neighbors and learn more 
about both the neighborhood and city. Consider attending on 
Wednesday, May 8 at 6:30 p.m. - your vote counts!

Other items at the May meeting are discussions about 
upcoming projects, such as the annual picnic, a harvest festival, 
neighborhood signs and more. Lake Road would appreciate 
input from all neighbors about what is important to them. 
Pizza, water, soda and maybe even some treats are provided 
at each meeting, so no need to worry about dinner. Meetings 
are also available through Zoom. For questions, comments 
or concerns, contact the NDA chair at lakeroadndachair@
gmail.com or the co-chair at lakeroadndacochair@gmail.com.

Spring has sprung in Island Station, but along with the 
blooming flowers comes the dreaded hay fever season. While 
reveling in the beauty of the neighborhood, let's not forget 
the importance of maintaining it by eliminating invasive 
plants. English ivy, Himalayan blackberry, clematis vitalba 
and lesser celadine are among the culprits that threaten the 
native flora. Come help combat invasives at volunteer work 
parties, held every third Saturday from 9 a.m. to noon until 
June 2024. Volunteers will target specific areas on Elk Rock 
Island to clear out invasive species and make way for native 
plants to flourish. Witness the beauty of trillium and other 
plants emerging in areas cleared by previous efforts. Don't 
forget to wear long sleeves and pants, and bring hand tools.

The neighborhood is now covering meal costs for neighbors 
attending the monthly NDA meetings, held the third Wednesday 
of each month at 6:30 p.m. at Two Sisters Café. The NDA will 
also cover the play area fee, so caregivers can participate in the 
discussions about city and neighborhood activities. Come play 
a part in shaping the future of the community!

Smoke Alarm Safety

THE

ARDENWALD-JOHNSON CREEK

   MON, MAY 20 • 6:30 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

CHAIR: Chris Holle-Bailey • chrisinardenwald@gmail.com

NEXT MEETING

Join the neighborhood for two monthly habitat restoration 
projects:

•	 Minthorn Springs clean-up on Saturday, May 11 at 9:30 
a.m. Work includes trail maintenance, invasive weed 
removal, litter pick-up and/or native plantings. 

•	 Tideman Johnson work party on Saturday, May 4 at 9 
a.m. Come help plant trees, pick up litter and/or remove 
invasive weeds to establish and enhance wildlife habitat.

More details about these events can be found at www.
ardenwald.org/calendar.

Neighborhood District Association elections are coming up 
in May! There are open positions and the time commitment is 
low. Come to a meeting to see what it’s all about and become 
a neighborhood leader!

As always, everyone is welcome to attend meetings, which 
are the fourth Monday of each month from 6:30 to 8 p.m. at 
the Milwaukie Café. There’s always snacks from Milwaukie 
Café, and it is a great way to learn about the neighborhood, 
get involved and have questions answered! 

Smoke alarms save lives. When properly installed 
and maintained, smoke alarms play a vital role in 
reducing fire deaths and injuries. If there is a fire in the 
home, smoke will spread quickly, but smoke alarms 
provide time to get out.

Important to know:
•	 A closed door may slow the spread of smoke, heat 

and fire. Install smoke alarms in every bedroom and 
outside each separate sleeping area. Install smoke 
alarms on every level of the home.

•	 Smoke alarms should be interconnected. When 
one sounds, they all sound.

•	 When smoke alarms sound, get outside and stay 
outside.

•	 Test smoke alarms once a month to ensure they 
are functioning properly. 

•	 Replace all smoke alarms in the home every 10 
years.

WED, MAY 15 • 6:30 PM
LOCATION: MILWAUKIEOREGON.GOV

CHAIR: Charles Bird • charlesbird@juno.com

NEXT MEETING
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Get Social
Connect with the city on social media and
stay up-to-date with all the latest news! 

Get The Pilot delivered to your inbox.
Subscribe at milwaukieoregon.gov

CITY EVENTS CALENDAR

STAY UP-TO-DATE!
see the full calendar at

 milwaukieoregon.gov/calendar 
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Baby Sign & Play (LED) - 
10:30 AM

Linwood NDA - 7 PM

9 10 11
Island Station NDA - 
6:30 PM

12 13 14 15

Transportation System 
Plan Advisory Committee 
(MCH) - 6 PM
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City Hall
Utility Bills
Municipal Court

Ledding Library

Building Inspections

Planning Department

City Recorder's Office

Police Non-Emergency

503.786.7555
503.786.7525
503.786.7543

503.786.7580

503.786.7611

503.786.7600

503.786.7515

503.786.7500

3
Little Lab Science Class 
(LED) - 10:30 AM

Budget Committee (MCH) 
- 9 AM

MRC Budget Committee 
(MCH) - 9 AM

Tideman-Johnson Work 
Party - 9:30 AM

Library Board (LED) - 5:30 PM

Historic Milwaukie 
NDA - 6:30 PM

Teen Advisory Board - 5 PM

City Council Study Session  
- 5:15 PM

Teen Game Night (LED) - 
5:30 PM

Planning Commission  - 
6:30 PM

City Council Work Session  
- 4 PM

Teen Game Night (LED) - 
5:30 PM

City Council Regular 
Session - 6 PM

City Council Work Session  
- 4 PM

Teen Game Night (LED) - 
5:30 PM

City Council Regular 
Session - 6 PM

Poetry Reading: Eleanor 
Berry (LED) - 6 PM

Hector Campbell NDA 
- 6 PM

Lewelling NDA - 6:30 PM

Lake Road NDA - 
6:30 PM

Corporal Diffie Veteran's 
Fund Pancake Breakfast 
(American Legion Post 
180) - 9 AM - 1 PM

Elk Rock Island 
Restoration - 9:30 AM

Teen Movie Matinee 
(LED) - 3 PM
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Plant Sale (Milwaukie 
Floral) - 9 AM - 4 PM

Minthorn Wetland 
Volunteer Event - 9:30 AM

Drop-In Cardmaking - 
10 AM - Noon

LEGO Club - 2 PM

Library Closed - All Day

Farmers Market - 9:30 AM

Tiny Tinkerers (LED) - 
10:30 AM

Ardenwald-Johnson Creek 
NDA - 6:30 PM

Daylight Book Group (LED) 
- 11 AM

Ledding Book Club (LED) 
- 6:30 PM

First Friday - 5 PM

Farmers Market - 9:30 AM

CH • City Hall, 10501 SE Main St.

PSB • Public Safety Bldg., 3200 SE Harrison St.

JCB • Johnson Creek Bldg., 6101 SE Johnson Creek Blvd.

LED • Ledding Library, 10660 SE 21st Ave.

MCC • Milwaukie Community Center, 5440 SE 
Kellogg Creek Dr.

Teen Game Night (LED) - 
5:30 PM

Planning Commission  - 
6:30 PM
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Plant Sale (Milwaukie 
Floral) - 9 AM - 4 PM

Farmers Market - 9:30 AM

Memorial Day: City Offices 
& Library Closed

Parks & Recreation Board 
- 5:30 PM

Arts Committee - 6 PM

City Manager Open Door 
(MCH) - 9-10 AM

Stretch, Dance, Play! (LED) 
- 10:30 AM

Equity Steering Committee 
(MCH) - 6 PM

Ledding Book Club (LED) 
- 6:30 PM

Farmers Market - 9:30 AM


